
  

EAST HARPTREE 
CHURCH 

OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

UBLEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 
 
12th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with sadness that I write to inform you that I will be leaving my post as Collaboration Head Teacher at 
the end of this academic year.  It has been a privilege to have been part of our Collaboration journey and 
such a joy to have led both of our small schools over the years.  I feel very proud of our achievements in 
such a small amount of time. 
 
I am confident that our Governing Body, supported by the LSP Trust, will appoint an excellent 
replacement as Collaboration Headteacher, and I know they will keep you informed throughout the 
process. 
 
The past year has been a truly challenging time for us all, however I am committed to continuing my very 
best efforts to guide us through the next few terms and hopefully into some brighter days ahead.  I will 
work closely with all members of our collaboration leadership team to ensure the transition is as smooth 
as possible. 
 
The Collaboration of East Harptree & Ubley Primary Schools is very special.  These two small schools are 
special places because of the pupils, staff and wider communities who show love and support for all.  This 
is very unique and something I will truly miss. This ethos however will remain, and I look forward to 
hearing about continued successes long in to the future. 
 
With very best wishes as always 
 
Jane Bailey 
 
   
 


